
 

    
 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 
Monday 10th January 2022 

Dear Families, 
 

You will be aware that over the past two terms we have been providing additional support to some 
of our children through our after school ‘Rapid Recovery’ sessions. These sessions have been 
provided to ensure that children ‘catch up’ with the learning missed during this pandemic. As a 

result of this provision, some of the children have made some good progress in Mathematics and 
phonics but we still have some children that have gaps that need further targeting. We will 

therefore be offering a slightly reviewed ‘Rapid Recovery’ programme to these children. This Rapid 
Recovery programme will also now include some of the children in our Reception classes this term.  
 

Your child ______________ has been identified as someone who would benefit from some of this 
additional support so we would like to invite them along to our Rapid Recovery sessions this term. 
If your child is in Year 2 to Year 6, the focus of the sessions will continue to be ‘Mathematics’. If 

your child is in Reception or Year 1, the focus of the Rapid Recovery sessions will be ‘reading’. 
 
If your child is attending a reading Rapid Recovery session, the member of staff will be using the 

session to listen to each child read individually. Once they have heard your child read, they will 
record this in their reading record book along with a comment on how they have read. It is 
therefore really important that your child remembers to bring their reading record book into school 

on these days.  
 
Our Rapid Recovery sessions this term will run on a Tuesday and Thursday only. There will no 

longer be a session running on a Wednesday. Your child will attend for an additional 45 minutes 
after school – the timings for each year group are below: 
 

Reception – 3.00 pm – 3.45 pm 
Year 1 – 3.20 pm – 4.05 pm 
Year 2 – 3.20 pm – 4.05 pm 

Year 3 – 3.15 pm – 4.00 pm 
Year 4 - 3.15 pm – 4.00 pm 
Year 5 – 3.10 pm – 3.55 pm 

Year 6 – 3.10 pm – 3.55 pm  
 
Children will be dismissed at the end of the session in the usual way.  

 
Rapid Recovery sessions for all children will start on Tuesday 18th January and will finish on 
Thursday 24th March. Please also note that there will be no Rapid Recovery sessions running on 

Thursday 24th February and Friday 25th February, due to our PAR evening sessions.  
These sessions are a fabulous opportunity to ensure that your child catches up on the learning 
they have missed so we strongly advise that your child attends these sessions.  
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If you have any questions about these sessions, then please do speak to your child’s class teacher 

in the first instance. 
 
Kind regards 

Mrs Davies 
 

 

 

 


